
 

 
 
 

 
Curriculum Homework  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you of the curriculum homework expectations at Riverside Primary. 

 
Each half term, all pupils across the school are given homework projects to complete. 
 
This is so your child’s learning can be consolidated and stretched outside of the classroom. It 
is important that you encourage your child to complete at least one of the activities listed on 
the projects as this will help develop a rich and deepened understanding of key learning 
concepts.  
 
Parents, we would also love for you to take part in this as learning should be fun and 
collaborative. This will enable you to have a hands-on opportunity and play an active role in 
your child’s learning, helping them nurture their love for learning and develop their own 
personal interests.  
 
I cannot stress enough how important it is for your child to bring their projects into school 
every half-term as this is an opportunity for us to see how far they have taken their learning 
beyond the classroom. In addition, it is always such a delight seeing their beautiful creations, 
dedication and commitment to learning through the masterpieces they bring in.  
 
The children who present the best two projects from each class, each half term, will be 
awarded with a special certificate from myself! I will be looking for: 
 

 The most creativity in approach  

 Clear content and theme 

 Excellent presentation 
 
Lastly, please ensure you are handing in all homework projects before the stated due date.    
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Ali 
Curriculum Lead  


